
To Members of the Senate Education Committee: 
 
During your hearing on Wednesday, February 5, 2025, I ask that you please watch the video 
regarding Rogue Primary School. https://rogueprimary.district6.org/ 
Rogue Primary is a K-2 public elementary school in Central Point School District and was 
established three years ago and incorporates “play-based learning” throughout their 
curriculum. This video is three and half minutes long and will provide an understanding of 
what “play-based learning” is like. I visited the school last year and was pleased to see the 
children engaged in their studies. 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
Liz Marlia-Stein 
1525 NE 18th Street 
McMinnville, OR 97128 


